
 

 

DATES 

November  
15th & 16th Parent 
Evenings 
16th Curriculum Meeting 
2pm.  
19th St Austell Carnival 
23rd Governors meeting 
5pm 
24th Interactive Learning 
Diaries drop in session 
for Reception 2.30pm 
30th St Austell Speech & 
Music Festival 
 

December 
2nd Admissions panel 
9am 
School Nurse Drop-in 
8.45 – 10am. 
Makaton Session for 
parents 2.30pm in the 
hall 
8th Bags for School 
collection day 
9th Christmas Fayre 2pm 
12th Nursery Christmas 
Café 9am and 2pm 
13th KS2 Christmas 
Production in Holy 
Trinity Church 2pm 
14th School Christmas 
lunch 
Reception Christmas Café 
2.30pm 
15th KS1 Christmas 
Production 
16th Last day of term, 
school finishes at the 
usual time. 
 
3rd   First day of term 
 

 

                              
                    11th November 2016                                                                                                                                  

 

THE SCHOOL REMEMBERS   
Earlier today our whole school came 
together to show our respect and to join 
the remembrance silence at 11am. Our 
act of remembrance was led by the 
House Captains and each class laid a 
wreath of handmade poppies.  All the 
children behaved impeccably during the 
whole event.  
 

BIG ‘SPOT-ACULAR’ EVENT FRIDAY 
18th NOVEMBER  
The Charities department of the School 
Parliament has agreed that we will 
support Children in Need by making a 
donation for coming to school in 
something spotty.  
 
PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS 
This term’s Parent Consultation meetings will take place on Tuesday 15th and  
Wednesday 16th November. Booking is via the website. If you need a reminder of 
your log in please contact the office who will be happy to help. At these meetings 
you will receive your child’s short report.  No after school clubs will take place this 
week except boxing and street dance. 

 
STAR LEARNERS 
Congratulations to our star 
learners Ruby, Lexi, 
Ewan, Cameron, Ryan, 
Ahmed, Charlie, Charlie 
and Ruan. 
You have shown your 
determination to be 
resilient and successful 
learners. 

ST AUSTELL TORCHLIGHT CARNIVAL 
If you would like to help support our school in the Torchlight Carnival, please be at John Keay House on 
Saturday 19th November at 5pm.  Please bring with you a torch that can be taped to your child’s lantern when 
you arrive.  
 

FOPS MEETING 
Thank you to everyone who attended the FOPS meeting this week. The 
minutes of the meeting are on the school website. Dates for your diary 
are Friday 9th December – Christmas Fayre starting at 2.30pm. Any 
offers of help will be gratefully received. The Friday before - 2nd 
December,  is a non-uniform day with a Christmas theme donations of 
50p or a raffle prize please. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to River Ottery, Year 3, who achieved the highest attendance 
of 97.9% for the first week of this half term.  

                                                                Mrs D Tregellas 


